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Department of Architecture

ARCHiNFO | 11 August 2014
Message from the Department Head 

Dear faculty_
Two weeks to go. Please enjoy this last free week before things
start next Monday with a 9 AM College Faculty Staff Meeting.
Attached below, you will find an agenda for our "let's shake it up
this year two-hour retreat followed by catching up over tasty
treats and thirst quenching libations (in memory of another
summer gone) at our favorite store/studio in town, Box Lab." All
following faculty meetings will be at least four hours to make it
up. For those of you teaching one of the courses listed on the
agenda please prepare a very brief 5 to 8 minute synopsis of
your course this fall. If you want any visuals please let Kari
know. 
 
On the red box situation, the el dorado studio is going box-less to
solve the desk issue with some real K-State Architecture
ingenuity. Thanks for taking this on. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone next week. 
 
Best,
 
Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Head

EVENTS + DATES

AUGUST
18 APDesign College
Faculty + Staff meeting at
9:00 am in Seaton 063
 
19 Faculty retreat at 3:30 pm
in Seaton 208, followed by a
reception at Box Lab
 
25 All College Forum at 3:30
pm in Forum Hall
Fall term begins
 
SEPTEMBER
1 University holiday
 
5 David Lewis Bryant lecture
at 4pm in Forum Hall
Architecture Evening at 7pm
at the Beach Museum
 
10 Architecture Forum at
4:30 pm in Seaton 063
 
22 Harry Mallgrave lecture at
4pm in the Little Theatre

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IF68rkMHhpPc-NneIil7M7dtM0Bjt2BcnDuf6EU_to6KaNYLRPtdp0G0rehO1FkQZ0FqhtHQw7Bpb4wkk0Xg0BkC8zjRuxWUB6kYrEpDts1IzpIYnwMGE5n5n3squCcaXhcM8l1bhLE3E1gu12m9wd8eW3U-3XRo79HlLw5fjDBUtKWqGsjVnw==&c=&ch=


Announcements

Studio preferencing began today and are due back by Friday,
August 15th. Students will begin moving into studios on Friday,
August 22nd. 

Read the Provost's memo regarding syllabi statements that must
be included in all course syllabi here.

Applications are being accepted for the 2015-2016 Coffman
Chair for University Distinguished Teaching Scholars.
Department Heads may forward one nomination to the Dean by
September 18th. If you are interested in applying please contact
Kari Lindeen (klindeen@ksu.edu) to set up a time to meet with
Matt. For more information regarding applications, the selection
process and timeline please click here.

The first APDesign College Faculty/Staff Meeting is on Monday,
August 18th, at 9:00am in Seaton 63. The faculty/staff picnic is
the same day at 6:30pm at the Rolley Harms Ridgetop. Contact
Thomas Jackson (tjackson@ksu.edu) to RSVP.

The fall faculty retreat is Tuesday, August 19th, at 3:30pm in
Seaton 104. We will reconvene at Box Lab for a reception after
the meeting. A draft of the meeting agenda is attached here.

 
OCTOBER
2-4 AIA KS Conference in
Wichita
 
15 Scott Erdy lecture at 4pm
in the Little Theatre
 
23 APDesign Scholarship
Reception
 
23-25 Fall DAC + PAB
meetings
 
28 Steven Ehrlich Regnier
lecture at 4pm in the Little
Theatre
 

CONNECT

ARCH website
Design + Make blog

Eureka Studio Blog

K-State Website

Weigel Library Website
 

Architecture Department | (785) 532-5953 | architecture@ksu.edu | 211 Seaton Hall
Kansas State University
Manhattan, KS 66506
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